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2015 Officers 

 
Worshipful Master 

Jerry Slater 262-748-3535 
wm@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Senior Warden 

Royce Ingraham 262-859-2668 
sw@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Junior Warden 

Gordon Charlton 262-697-8573 
 

Senior Deacon 

Gerald Hansen 262-770-3214 
sd@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Junior Deacon 

Hector Cedeño 847-406-8714 
jd@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Secretary/Treasurer 

Bob Burgermeister 262-654-6190 
sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Web Manager & Editor 

Bob Burgermeister 262-654-6190 
webmaster@kenoshamasons.org 

 
 

 
 

 
Unity Lodge Picnic 

September 26 – 1 PM 
The Lodge will provide 

burgers, brats and 
beverages.  Bring a 

lawn chair and a dish 
to pass. 

 
 
 

The Master’s Words 
 
Greetings from the East, 
As summer comes to an end and the Lodge is gearing up to be back in full swing, dust 
off your working tools, Brothers.  It looks like we will need them. 
We had a great turnout for our Hungry Mason meeting on August 6, and we even had a 
few Grand Lodge officers there to visit.  Grand Secretary Mike DeWolf, PGM and 
DDGM Mike Gorgon joined us.  The food was great and the Brotherly love was even 
better! 
I would like to welcome our new Lodge building tenants, Joppa Lodge #9.  Unity Lodge 
welcomes our Prince Hall Brethren! 
Brothers, we will need some help delivering the Magic Show tickets towards the end of 
September.  If you can help, let me know. 
Our prayers go out to the family of WBro. Roger Mertes who was called to the Celestial 
Lodge Above on August 15.  It’s been a long journey.  Thanks to Bro. Jim Gename for 
keeping us informed. 
 
See you in Lodge! 
Fraternally, 
Bro. Jerry Slater W.M., 

 
 

  

 
 

 
September Birthdays  
09/01 Anastasios Kokkinakis 

09/01 James P. Layne 
09/01 Robert W. Haggarty Jr 
09/02 Vernon J. Hansen Jr 

09/02 Benjamin B. Fox 
09/03 George E. Mc Gilligan 
09/06 Christopher O. Gordon 

09/07 Richard S. Knechtel 
09/10 Ted P. Kyriazes 

09/11 Richard G. Anderson 
09/12 Patrick M. Mc Nally 

09/12 Loren W. Tolnai 
09/13 John R. Brunner 

09/17 Boyd A. Frederick 
09/20 Roy A. Holle 

09/21 John M. Antaramian 
09/22 James E. Hansen 
09/29 James J. Adams 
09/30 Robert S. Stone 

09/30 Michael S. Guerra 



 
 

Brethren, 

Sunrise Lodge resumes regular meetings on the 2
nd

 and 
4

th
 Monday of each month at 9:30 AM.  Our next meeting 

will be September 14
th
. 

I’ve been calling some of the Brothers who don’t show 
up for meetings very often.  I hope you will join us in 
Lodge soon. 

In Brotherhood, 

Tom Hamilton, WM 

 

 

Joppa Lodge #9, MW Prince Hall F&AM  
 

Joppa Lodge #9 meets on the 2
nd

 and 4
th
 Sunday of 

each month.  Lodge opens at 6 PM. 
 
 

 
 

Job’s Daughters Bethel #77 
Our meetings are the 2nd and 4th Saturdays. 

We would love to see you here. 
Thank you - Jobie Love 

Bethel 77 
 
 

 

HONORING OUR MASONIC VETERANS 
with 

Coffee, Danish and Brotherhood 
24 October 2015, 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. 

 at Unity Lodge #367  

The Worshipful Masters and Masonic Veterans of Area #1 
District 11, are invited to join us in giving recognition to 

those Masons who served in our Armed Forces.  
We are happy to have Deputy Grand Master, RWBro. Don 

Hensiak on hand to make some very special 
presentations. 

Seating is limited. Therefore, reservations are required. 

Those Lodge Masters and Masonic Veterans wishing to 

attend need to make their reservations before Sep. 30
th

 by 

contacting Bro. Bill Shelley at (262) 498-3059 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Editor/Secretary 

Bro. Jerry tells me that we will have a Lodge picnic on 
September 26 at 1:00 PM.  The Lodge will provide burgers and 
brats and some beverages.  Please bring a lawn chair and a 
dish to pass. 
Unfortunately we had to cancel the August Blood Drive 
because of a scheduling problem.  Stay tuned…we will have 
another one soon. 
Unity has extended our helping hand in Brotherhood to Joppa 
Lodge #9 and we welcome them to our building.  Let’s work 
together to help them keep Prince Hall Masonry alive in 
Kenosha. 
There are still 18 Brothers on the “Dues in arrears” list. We 
must start the suspension process soon.  Don’t lose your 
membership…send a check today! 
 
I’ll see you in Lodge! 
 
Fraternally, 
Bob Burgermeister, HPM 
Editor, Web Manager and Secretary/Treasurer 

sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 

The Trestleboard (Vol. 13, No. 9) is an irregular publication of Unity 
Lodge #367, F&AM, 4320 Washington Road, Kenosha, Wisconsin 
53144-4250 Send comments or suggestions to:  
editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
September 2015 

Sept 3 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Sept 7 -- Unity Trustees 6:30 PM 

Sept 13 – Joppa 6:00 PM  

Sept 14 – Sunrise 9:30 AM  

Sept 17 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Sept 26 – Unity Picnic 1:00 PM  

Sept 27 – Joppa 6:00 PM  

Sept 28 – Sunrise 9:30 AM  

Oct 24 – Unity Honor Vets 9:00 AM 

 

Every Wednesday – Lodge Clean Up with coffee and rolls 8 

AM, and Degree Practice 10 AM. 

 

September Masonic Anniversaries  
John C. Toomey 
 Richard L. Cross 
 Robert C. May 
 Ronald C. Peck 

 Alan V. Frederick 
 William C. Yenawine 
 Claud D. Wideman 

 Jack L. Strouf 
 Thomas A. Eide 

W. Hugh K. Sherron 
 Dean C. Sukus 

 Harold S. Nelson 
 W. Alan R. Vittori 

 W. Robert W. Haggarty Iii 
 Michael D. Axelson 

 Dale E. Soden 
 Greg G. Glista 
 Neil J. Bollinger 
 Don W. Glenn 

 Robert A. Gray Jr 

 
Trestleboard Deadline is the 15

th
 of every month.  Please submit 

articles via email to: webmaster@kenoshamasons.com 
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